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Upcoming Provider Satisfaction Survey 

Network Health has partnered with SPH to conduct our annual provider satisfaction 

survey.  The survey will be conducted from October 1 through November 12. You will be 

receiving an email from SPH on Network Health’s behalf with a link to complete the 

survey. If you do not complete the survey via email, a representative from SPH will be 

contacting you to conduct the survey over the phone. Network Health uses the results to 

ensure we maintain service excellence in the areas we are striving and to improve in areas 

where we can be better. The survey should take approximately 5 minutes via email. Thank 

you in advance for your participation. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If you are not a current subscriber to The Pulse and you would like to be added to the 

mailing list, please email us today.  

 

Current and archived issues of The Pulse, The Script and The Consult are available at  

networkhealth.com/provider-resources/news-and-announcements. 
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